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BRAXION COUNIY
MEMORIAL HOSPITAL

100 Hoylman Drive, Gassaway, West Virginia 26624

June 6, 1994

NIOSH Docket Office

Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mailstop C34

4678 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Dear Sir:

I urge you to accept the new standard regarding respiratory protective
| devices (42CFR Part 84 Federal Register Volume 59, number 99 pages, 26850~
| 26893). I think that this is workable and is more reasonable. I

feel that type C filters 957 efficiency should be acceptable. This would
be more reasonable and at less cost to the patient and hospitals and

still maintain safety.

Sincerely,
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W. Douglas Given,M.D.
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